
 

Media/Public Viewing 

Media/Public viewing opportunities 

Viewing opportunities will be limited given the nature of this gather.  

o The gather will not be successful if there is too much human activity in the area of 

the traps. 

o Also, there is no way to predict which days will actually result in trapping horses. 

On most days trapping will not occur.  

 

Public viewing is always allowed at the wild horse holding facility overlook in Rock Springs. 

 

Public viewing will be allowed at the release sites of the collared mares.  We will keep a list of 

people that would like to attend the releasing of the collared mares and  notify them at least one 

day prior to the releases.  Media and interested public could see and photograph the mare(s) 

being released with the gps collars. Contact Tony Brown at 307-352-0215 or agbrown@blm.gov  

if interested. 

 

All other wild horses gathered would likely be released shortly after the selected mares are sorted 

and held for collaring.  All mares would be released at or near the same location that they were 

gathered.   
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